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Discussion Item: 
 
I would like to discuss adding the funding for the State Housing Initiatives Partnership 
(SHIP) Program to the Legislative Priority list for next year’s legislative session. As seen 
on the attached budget document, the Florida Legislature has removed over $2 billion in 
funding historically from the Florida State and Local Housing Trust Funds for other 
initiatives. This money could provide a significant benefit to those who are indigent and 
in need of housing. 
 
Attached: Historical Summary: Florida’s State and Local Housing Trust Funds 


